
NOVEMBER 2022

Longhouse Work Party

by Ethan F.

Our November longhouse work party is coming up fast! The work parties
help us maintaining our beloved long house with projects like: weed
whacking, dusting, and eradication of invasive plants! We will be meeting
at Camp Pigott, on November 12th from 9:00am-2:00pm. Lunch will be
provided. Please bring work gloves, weather gear (even if the forecast is
clear), and a good working attitude. 

Sign-up Link: https://forms.gle/617G564tfP6fqQCj9

Calendar 

Longhouse Work
Party 
November 12th, Camp Pigott 
9:00 am - 2:00pm


Lodge Executive
Committee

December 7th, Council Office
& Zoom 
7:00 pm - 9:00pm


Lodge Executive
Committee

January 4th, Council Office &
Zoom 
7:00 pm - 9:00pm


Winter Fellowship

January 20th - 22nd, Camp
Pigott 
6:00 pm Friday - 12:00 pm
Sunday


Lodge Executive
Committee

February 1st, Council Office &
Zoom 
7:00 pm - 9:00pm


Longhouse Work
Party

February 11th, Camp Pigott 
9:00 am - 4:00pm


https://forms.gle/617G564tfP6fqQCj9


Chapters
Ashuk T'salil (Northern
Trails)

Chief: Kyle R.

Contact 

Adviser: Tomo
Takahashi
 Contact 


Hyas Eena (Mt Tahoma)

Chief: Frankie M.

Contact 

Adviser: Jeff Taylor

Contact 


Hyiu Chuck (Aurora)

Chief: Brendan B.

Contact 

Adviser: Kelly
Whitehead	 Contact 


Lamonti Tupso
Illahee (Alpine)

Chief: John B.

Contact 

Adviser: Russell
Schmidt
 Contact

Fall Rally Feedback
by Alec F.

This year at Fall Rally we had an amazing day of classes, games and
brotherhood. We debuted our first ever escape room planned and run by
Tyler L. and Cedric B. Look forward to another new and improved escape
room at Winter Fellowship.

I am looking for feedback on Fall Rally, so that we can make Winter
Fellowship and all events to come that much better. If you would like to
contribute there is a link below to a survey regarding Fall Rally.

Please consider contributing, feedback is a gift.

https://forms.gle/mXojqSHbNMjv47DL6

https://tkopekwiskwis.org/contact/ashuk-tsalil-chief/
https://tkopekwiskwis.org/contact/ashuk-tsalil-adviser/
https://tkopekwiskwis.org/contact/hyas-eena-chief/
https://tkopekwiskwis.org/contact/hyas-eena-adviser/
https://tkopekwiskwis.org/contact/hyiu-chuck-chief
https://tkopekwiskwis.org/contact/hyiu-chuck-chief/
https://tkopekwiskwis.org/contact/lti-chief/
https://tkopekwiskwis.org/contact/lti-adviser/
https://forms.gle/mXojqSHbNMjv47DL6


A Message from Hyiu Chuck
by Jim O.


Hyiu Chuck had an enjoyable time at Fall Rally, where we learned about
running unit elections, and we experienced our first escape room. During
the marmot party, we had our traditional raiding-of-the-trading-post for
mountain dew.

With our combined might, we gave our all during Fall Rally’s chapter
competition. Chapters were pitted against chapters in rock paper scissors
matches. The winning chapter won Perry. We managed to get to the
grand finals bracket, where we met our match against Sunyakwa, and
Sunyakwa won the tournament, taking Perry home with them. We look
forward to any future rock paper scissors matches against Sunyakwa.

Camp Halloween Recap
by Ethan F.


Throughout the month of October volunteers from throughout the lodge
came to work Camp Halloween! Together we served our lodge by donning
spooky costumes and spreading the spirit of Halloween! Scouts from all
around got to experience a haunted house, Halloween themed crafts,
archery and more at Camp Halloween! We would like to thank all of those
who volunteered and to join us again next year for this spooky season!
Happy Halloween!

Chapters
Mox Kar-Po (Kitsap)

Chief: Simon S.

Contact 

Acting Adviser: Matt
Strother
 Contact 


Siam Chetwoot (Mt
Olympus)

Chief: Davis K.

Contact 

Adviser: Anne Kanters

Contact 


Sunyakwa (Lake Shores)

Chief: Jack U.

Contact 

Acting Adviser: Randy
Ogata	 Contact 


Kwahnice (Duwamish)

Please contact the
Lodge Adviser John
Riekena for info.


Contact

https://tkopekwiskwis.org/contact/mkp-chief/
https://tkopekwiskwis.org/contact/mkp-adviser/
https://tkopekwiskwis.org/contact/siam-chetwoot-chief/
https://tkopekwiskwis.org/contact/siam-chetwoot-chief/
https://tkopekwiskwis.org/contact/sunyakwa-chief/
https://tkopekwiskwis.org/contact/sunyakwa-adviser/
https://tkopekwiskwis.org/contact/lodge-adviser/


 Lodge Officers


Drew S.

Lodge Chief

Adviser – John Riekena


Noah C.

Secretary

Adviser – Helen Young


Sophia S.

Treasurer

Adviser – Lisa Clise


Alec F.

Activities Vice Chief

Adviser – Patrick Rendt


Caroline R.

Inductions Vice Chief

Adviser – Torin Bergsma


Ethan F.

Service Vice Chief

Adviser – Brent Schmidt


To contact any Lodge
Officer or their Adviser,
please go to
tkopekwiskwis.org/contact/ 

19 Seal Their Membership!

by Noah C.




Please congratulate our latest brothers who sealed their membership
in the Order by going through the Brotherhood Ceremony at Fall Rally
held at Camp Pigott on October 22nd, 2022.

Congratulations to:

Everett B.
Cedric B.
Brian C.
Cameron D.
Zachary G.
Nicholas K.
Nathan L.
Toby L.
Juliana M.
Miles M.
Spencer M.
Sofia O.
Emma P.
Timothe P.
Aiden R.
Christina R.
Emma R.
Sophia S.
Boden S.

If it's been 6 months since your ordeal and you want to step up to the
Brotherhood, the next lodge Brotherhood ceremony is the Saturday
night of the Winter Fellowship at Camp Pigott, January 21th 2022.

A Note from Perry

by Concerned Friend of Perry


Perry the Marmot's box is missing, it also had his old sashes with him.
These sashes are very important to Perry and the lodge. Please
check to see if you have his box.

https://tkopekwiskwis.org/contact/

